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Chris Lopez

From: Carrie Schulstad <director@downtowncamas.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 8:26 AM

To: Chris Lopez

Subject: Re: 2hr Parking NE Cedars and NE 6th

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 

Because that would serve more than one business, it is ok with me! The nearby salon, acupuncturist and 

dentist would probably appreciate those spots being 3 hours as well :).  

 

Carrie Schulstad  

Downtown Camas Association 

360-904-0218 

director@downtowncamas.com 

 

 

On Sep 4, 2024, at 8:12 AM, Chris Lopez <CLopez@cityofcamas.us> wrote: 

  

I’m sure they’d like to see a fee block on 6th changed. But for sure the 3 parallel spots adjacent to their 

business and 4 more diagonal spots on Cedar.  

  

  

From: Carrie Schulstad <director@downtowncamas.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 8:05 AM 

To: Chris Lopez <CLopez@cityofcamas.us> 

Subject: Re: 2hr Parking NE Cedars and NE 6th 

  

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on 
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you 
recognize the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. 
If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review. 

  

Hi Chris,  

Our summer has been great!  Are they requesting the space hours to change just in front of 

their business? 

  

Carrie Schulstad  

Downtown Camas Association 

360-904-0218 

director@downtowncamas.com 


